From: sierraparkwater@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Water

To: Sierra Park Water, Inc.

Subject: Meeting Announcement: California Water Board and SPWC will be meeting on 1-30-18 at 10:30 --- Join Us
Date: Monday, January 22, 2018 9:38:12 PM

Hello,

We wanted to let you know that we will be having a meeting with the California State Water Board and we
are inviting all of our customers to participate in the meeting. The meeting will occur on January 30, 2018
at 10:30 am and will be held at the Recreation Hall/Lodge.

We realize that many of our customers live outside the park. We are offering a conference call phone line
that anyone can use to participate in the meeting by telephone. The phone number to access the
conference call is 720-279-0026. Once you call in you will be asked for an access code. The code you
need to enter is 641837#.

The California Water Board will be providing a report on the status of our system based on a sanitary
survey which was done on November 14, 2017. They will also be providing information regarding how
water breaks needs to handled by both SPWC and our customers.

Thanks
Wanda Lenhardt
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